
November 12, 1962 

Mr. Moe Feurstein 
Malden Mills 
450 - 7th Avenue 
New York, “ew York 

Dear Mos? 

Two things: 

First, I want to let you know how much I admired the capable 
and efficient manner in which you digosed of the tributes to the 
eighteen "Amudim" at the Torah Umesorah Banquet Sunday ngght. It 
could not have been done in a quicker or mre charming manner, and 
the total affect was most impressive and encouraging. "Ye'pfashar 
koach." 

Second, I have been trying to reach you for two weeks to discuss 
with you the mtter of Paul Baris and the Publications Commission. 
Please let me know what is new on this score. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL: ff 


